
Burlington Road - Purchase April 30, 1901 
C. E. Perkins to Hill 
Re CB&Q purchase, the fear on the part of 
employees, and the general public's also, and 
the letter Perkins wrote to the Burlington, 
Iowa, paper to allay those fears. "It looks 
very much ... as if Gould and Harriman in- 
terests had secured a pretty firm control of 
everything in Colorado and Utah... I do not 
think any combination can be at all equal to 
your roads and the C.B. & Q, but we cannot 
afford to be fenced out of Colorado and Utah, 
or California either, perhaps." 
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